From: Rajadurai, Jibira [mailto:jrajadurai@eastgwillimbury.ca]

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 3:29 PM

To: clerks@markham.ca; clerks@vaughan.ca; jespinosa@georgina.ca; clerks@richmondhill.ca;

clerks@townofws.ca; kmoyle@king.ca; clerks@aurora.ca; Regional Clerk

Cc: Clerks

Subject: Town of East Gwillimbury Council Resolution March 19, 2019

[Sent on behalf of Fernando Lamanna, Municipal Clerk]

For your information and records, at its regular meeting held on March 19, 2019 the Council of the Town of East Gwillimbury enacted as follows:

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the correspondence from the Clerks' Office, Town of Newmarket, regarding Town of Newmarket Council Resolution of March 4, 2019, requesting a region-wide school bus stop arm program, be received; and

THAT Council direct staff to work with local and regional staff to assist in the development of a region-wide standard and report back to Council; and

THAT the resolution be circulated to all York Region municipalities.

To view the original correspondence from the Town of Newmarket, <u>please click here</u>.

If you have any further questions feel free to contact the undersigned.

Thank you,

Jibira Rajadurai
Legislative Coordinator, Legal and Council Support Services **Town of East Gwillimbury**19000 Leslie Street, Sharon, Ontario L0G 1V0
905-478-4283 Ext. 1256 | Fax: 905-478-2808
jrajadurai@eastgwillimbury.ca



